# Complete this Crossword Puzzle



- 4. All people need air to
- 5. In the center of our face.
- 7. All people are
- 9. We all see with these.
- 11. We are actually all just distant
- 13. People all have similar physical and needs.
- 14. One of our mental needs is for
- 15. Similar means just about the
- 17. The golden rule is to others how we want to be treated.
- 20. People all need this to drink.
- 21. God made all people out of man Adam.
- 23. We all have two of these.
- 24. We all speak with this.

and

- 1. All people are part of one big
- 2. People all have mental needs.
- 3. He made all men from one man Adam.
- 6. We all hear with these.
- 8. This is another mental need.
- 10. Love is one of our mental 12. We can live in harmony by the
- rule.
- 16. Our common great-grandfather. 18. All the men on the are out
- of one man Adam.
- 19. Adam is the father of every \_\_\_\_\_ 22. We all need food to

## Man in God's Creation - Lesson Twelve -Similarities and Differences in People (1)

#### I. **Overview.**

n this lesson we begin to look at similarities and differences in people. God made all the nations of the entire earth from one man, Adam. Acts 17:26 says that God "made from one [Adam] every nation of men to dwell on all the face of the earth."

All people have many similarities and are alike in many ways. We all have the same physical features, needs, ways of living, and psychological make up. We are able to live together happily with others by following the "golden rule", which is in the memory verse below.

#### **Scriptures for Memory.** II.

### Matthew 7:12

*"Therefore,"* however you want people to treat you, so treat them?"

#### III. Lesson.

There are many ways in which people are similar to one another.

Since we are all just children of the same great grandparents, Adam and Eve, there is much we all have in common. We often consider how we are all different from one another, but we could also easily enumerate many ways in which we are very similar.

### **People are Similar Physically**

Although there are many, many people on the earth, we all have the same kind of physical body. We all have two arms, two legs, two eyes, one mouth, two ears, hair, etc. In these ways, all people are similar.

#### **People All Have Similar Needs**

In addition to being similar physically, we also have very similar needs. Have you ever been with someone who never needed to eat? Of course not, everyone has this need. We also all need air to breathe and water to drink. What about our need for warm clothing in the winter. No one is able to stay outside without a warm coat when it is very cold outside. We all have the need to be clothed properly. When we consider our needs as people, we are also all very similar.



These apples are nearly identical

because they share the same life.

### **People All Have** Similar Ways of Living

People are also similar in other aspects of the way that they live. We all get tired and need to get a good night's sleep. No one has ever stayed awake constantly. We all have the need to sleep. We all see in the same way and hear in the same way; using our eyes and ears. We even all use our mouths to speak so that we can communicate.

### **People Are Also the Same Mentally**

We are also very similar to one another mentally. People all

need love and respect. There is no one who does not want to be loved and respected. We also all like to have things to own. And we also like to have our freedom.

All people are similar in these and so many other ways because we are actually all related to each other. Since we all were born out of Adam and Eve, we are all just distant cousins. There is no one who is not in this great big family. The Bible tells us that we can all live together in harmony by treating others the way that we want them to treat us.

# --- Questions for Discussion ---

- Why does the Bible say that God made all men from 1. Adam?
- List five ways in which people are similar physically 2. that are not mentioned in this lesson.
- Why do all people have the similarities mentioned in 3. this lesson?
- How is it possible for people to dwell together 4. peacefully and in harmony?
- 5. Is it true that our human lives are just the continuation of the life that God put in Adam?

Parents Initials: